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Public Submission Cover Sheet 
Please complete this sheet and submit with any attachments to the Sustainable Health Review Secretariat 

Your Personal Details 

This information will be used only for contacting you in relation to this submission 

Title  

Organisation 

First Name(s)  

Surname  

Contact Details  

Publication of Submissions 

Please note all Public Submissions will be published unless otherwise selected below 

I do not want my submission published  

I would like my submission to be published but remain anonymous 

Submission Guidance 

You are encouraged to address the following question: 

In the context of the Sustainable Health Review Terms of Reference listed below, what is 
needed to develop a more sustainable, patient centred health system in WA? 

 Leveraging existing investment in Primary, Secondary and Tertiary healthcare, as well as new

initiatives to improve patient centred service delivery, pathways and transition;

 The mix of services provided across the system, including gaps in service  provision, sub-acute,

step-down, community and other out-of-hospital services across WA to deliver care in the most

appropriate setting and to maximise health outcomes and value to the  public;

 Ways to encourage and drive digital innovation, the use of new technology, research and data to

support patient centred care and improved performance;

 Opportunities to drive partnerships across sectors and all levels of government to reduce

duplication and to deliver integrated and coordinated care;

 Ways to drive improvements in safety and quality for patients, value and financial sustainability,

including cost drivers, allocative and technical efficiencies;

 The key enablers of new efficiencies and change,  including,  research,  productivity, teaching and

training, culture, leadership development, procurement and improved performance  monitoring;

 Any further opportunities concerning patient centred service delivery and the sustainability of the

WA health system.
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Submissions Response Field 

Please type your response into the field below. Alternatively you may provide your submissions as a 
separate attachment (Suggested Maximum 5 pages). 

Kalgoorlie seriously needs more specialists visiting more often. Currently the visiting dermatologist is every 3 
months for a total of 2 days of appointments and with no other dermatologists in town constant skin care just 
doesn't  happen.  

Visiting Paediatric specialist care also needs to be looked at. I got my son a referral to see the paediatrician for a 
staph infection and by the time I got an appointment for him 4 months had passed and thank goodness his regular 
got the infection cleared.  

It costs a lot of money to travel to Perth to see a specialist, to travel there and back in one day or to stay over and 
travel the following day costs a fortune and not something that we can afford  on top of medical bills. 




